
 
 

 
 
 
 

 ATTENTION ALL PROVIDERS 2013 HCPCS UPDATE 

 
The Louisiana Medicaid files are currently being updated to reflect the new and deleted HCPCS 
codes for 2013.   Once completed, a provider notice will be posted and claims that have been 
denied due to use of the new 2013 codes prior to their addition to our system will be systematically 
recycled.   

Once this process is completed, providers will see claim denials of 2012 codes that are being 
deleted effective December 31, 2012. Those claims should be resubmitted with the correct 2013 
code. 
 
Providers should submit claims with the new codes for 2013 dates of service in order to preserve 
timely filing and to have claims recycled systematically for payment. 
 

 


